
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to invite all Year 11 parents and carers to the Year 11 Parents’ Evening at 

Heron Hall Academy, which will take place on Thursday, 5th December, from 4:30 pm to 

7:00 pm. This evening is an important opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and 

support their future success. 

At this event, you will be able to 

· Collect your child’s report, including their recent mock examination grades. 

· Meet with subject teachers to discuss their studies and next steps. 

· Plan for success, with advice and information about our new 6th Form provided by Mr. 

Pieri, Associate Deputy Headteacher. 

Please note there will not be an appointment system in place, so you are welcome to visit 

your child’s teachers during the evening. 

Your child/children are expected to attend this event with you in their full school uniform. It 

is important that the students participate in these discussions to fully understand the messages 

shared in these meetings. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in fostering strong communication during this pivotal 

stage of your child’s education. Your involvement plays a crucial role in their success, and 

we truly value your partnership. 

We look forward to seeing you at the upcoming event and continuing this collaborative 

journey together. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

A Barzey           Madam Marangi 

Headteacher     Head of Year 11 


